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Streaky Bay Jetty Remediation  
Works notice 

                   

 

 

These works are being undertaken as part of the SA 
Jetties Renewal Program that is in place to assist local 
councils to address critical works across the State's jetties. 
The program is designed to ensure ongoing public access 
to jetties, which provide significant economic, social, and 
environmental benefits for communities. 

What’s happening 
We are undertaking remediation works on the Streaky Bay Jetty. 
Works will include installation of new structural piles, cross brace 
brackets and fenders to facilitate vessels berthing and mooring. 

Site establishment works, including setting up the construction are 
ongoing with major works on the jetty commencing from Monday 21 
October 2024, weather permitting.  

The construction compound will be located between Alfred Terrace 
and the foreshore.    

How this affects you 
To safely undertake these works the Streaky Bay Jetty will 
temporarily close to all users from Monday 21 October 2024 for 
the majority of the project.  

Berthing and mooring will not be possible at the jetty during this time. 
The swimming enclosure will also be temporarily closed during the 
refurbishment works for safety reasons. 

Access to the jetty’s shelter on the landside of the jetty 
and the public toilets will be maintained throughout the 
project. Access to car parking adjacent Alfred Terrace will 
also be maintained.  

When 

Monday 21 October to mid-
2025, weather permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Saturday 
7am to 6pm 

Sunday 
8am to 5pm 

Where 

Streaky Bay Jetty, Streaky 
Bay 

More information 
Visit 
dit.sa.gov.au/StreakyBay 

Email 
dit.engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 
Improving the jetty’s 
structure and longevity 

 
Enhancing accessibility 
for boating facilities 

 
Ensuring safety for all 
jetty users 

We are upgrading the Streaky Bay Jetty to 
improve the jetty’s structural integrity and 
lifespan. 
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Some noise can be expected while works are ongoing, we will however make every effort to minimise 
impacts as much as practically possible.  

We are working closely with the District Council of Streaky Bay to facilitate the New Year’s fireworks 
celebrations and Family Fish Day in January 2025 from the jetty. 

No works will be undertaken during the Christmas/New Year period between Friday, 20 December 2024 
and Wednesday 8 January 2025. 

All works are expected to be completed mid-2025, weather permitting. 
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